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G.A.I.N. Event Saturday, October 16th, 2010 

Bel Air Board Member Katie Hamm greets residents at the 

registration table. 

Residents enjoy the food and each others’ company. 

Bel Air Vice-President, Jeanne Greene, barbeques 

hamburgers and hot dogs for the event. 
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G.A.I.N. Event Saturday, October 16th, 2010 

The event offered a chance for many neighbors to 

visit with each other. 

Information was available about community gar-

dening, energy efficiency, Solar, and much more. 

     The Bel Air Neighborhood 

Association is very pleased to 

announce our second Bel Air 

Yard of the Quarter recipients!  

Please join us in congratulat-

ing Bill and Susie Folz, 1752 

W. Devonshire Avenue, as the 

Yard of the Quarter winner for 

the July - September 2010 

quarter.  The goal of the Yard 

of the Quarter Award is to 

recognize the efforts of Bel 

Air neighborhood residents 

who take pride in their home 

and landscape and inspire oth-

ers to do the same.  Bill and 

Susie are an excellent example 

of Bel Air residents doing ex-

actly that! Thank you for your 

diligence! Photo by C. Frazer. 


